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NOTICE RECEIVED FROM HMRC 
 

Melbourne, Australia; 27 June 2024: Jayex Technology Limited (ASX: JTL) (Jayex or Company), a 
leading UK provider of integrated e-health SaaS healthcare services delivery platforms, advises 
that the Company has received a Notice of Requirement from HM Revenue and Customs (HMRC).  
 
The Notice sets out certain obligations on the Company regarding its PAYE and NIC payments to 
HMRC. These include the adherence to negotiated payment plans, past due PAYE and NIC due, 
and security deposits to be held for future performance. The Notice requires the Company to pay 
a security deposit of £387,319.54 on or before 22 July 2024.  
 
The Company will appeal the Notice and has until 11 July 2024 to lodge a formal response. 
 
This announcement is authorised for release to the market by the Board of Jayex Technology 
Limited. 


